
 
 
         March 20,2020 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
 I hope this finds you and your family well and that your are coping with this new 
way of living to keep our neighbors and ourselves healthy.  
 Our plan for St. Francis de Sales Religious Education for the next three weeks is 
to post through Option C Parent Alert weekly lessons that will allow you and your child 
to continue to stay on track with their classes and preparation for the Sacraments. We 
have received input from the Catechists as to what they were teaching and have agreed on 
a Grade wide set of lessons for each child in each grade. If you don’t have a text at home, 
one can be provided for you through an e-book at SadlierConnect ( link is below) for 
Grades K-6. Grade 7 classes will be able to use their textbooks for their assignments. If 
any 7th grader doesn’t have their book, we have 6 left in Rel. Ed office. Please contact me 
through email Annemarie@sfdsparish.org and I can drop one off to your home. 
Depending on the length of this crisis, we will keep you informed with any updated 
information we have concerning Religious Education 
 All lessons are to be completed within the week. I suggest that you and your 
family take the time on Wednesday during regular Rel. Ed. time to go over the lessons, 
discuss the content and most importantly, pray together.  The parent is the first teacher of 
the faith and this is an unforeseen opportunity to turn toward our faith and come together 
as united believers in Christ.  
 
This is the link needed to access the e-book and resources for Sadlier 
Connect 
 
https://us2.campaign-
archive.com/?e=[UNIQID]&u=7287e61a8e676eabdcb5cdb45&id=6ab00d08
ae 
			
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Peace,	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Mrs.	Anne	Marie	Greene	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Director	of	Religious	Education	
	 	 	 	 	 	 								St.	Francis	de	Sales	Parish	


